
Sharps Meeting March 25, 2024 

 

Attendees:  Tom Swan, Jerry Hendricks, Pam Goffinet, Bud Moore, Bill Ayers, Mary Voshell. – Recording 
Secretary 

 

Mary was on site today and noted the base has been poured for a monument in front south section.  
Picked up some branches and removed some trash.  Also removed some Christmas and Valentines 
decorations that were deteriorating in the weather.  Only some silk flowers to be removed before 
mowing starts.  Not enough left for a clean-up day to be needed. 

Mowing expected to start sometime in April depending on the weather and need. 

Deed transfer was completed from the estate of Dorothy Elliot Hubis Mackenzie to her daughter Diane 
Elaine Hubis Estes, south section row 21. 

Research has been done and an attempt will be made to create a wildflower meadow in the north 
section.  Seeds can be purchased on-line for native Maryland wildflowers.  Mary will work with Nathan 
Brummit who will be asked to assist with preparing the area, cutting the grass down as low as possible.  
Pam will get a square footage measurement of the area from the map.  A small area will be selected to 
see how successful this attempt will be.  Hopes are that April rains will assist with watering and if 
successful, the original space will help seed a larger space going forward.  Mowing will be limited in this 
section. 

 

 

Next meeting April 22 @ 7pm 

 

 

  

  

 

 


